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Hello! 
 
On behalf of the SC HSE Executive Council, we hope each of you is having an amazing 
beginning to the 2025-2026 school year! I would like to personally welcome all new teachers and 
let you know we are so excited for you to be working alongside us. We are here to support you 
throughout the school year.  
 

With the school year well underway, we hope that you will attend the SC Health Science 
Educators Conference on Sunday, November 16, through Tuesday, November 18, 2025, at the 
Embassy Suites Myrtle Beach, 9800 Queensway Blvd, Myrtle Beach, SC 29572. This unique 
conference focuses on all the health science pathways, including sports medicine, EMS, public 
health, and PLTW- biomedical programs. You will have the opportunity to network, collaborate, 
and hear from nationally recognized guest speakers on many topics and methods to use within 
the health care classroom. If you can attend only one thing this year, this would be the 
conference to go to. Visit the SC HSE Conference page for more details about our outstanding 
guest speakers at this year's conference. 
 

While at the conference, we will have our annual business meeting and will be voting on two open 
position: the President-Elect (a three-year term) and Secretary (one year term). The Google Form 
for Officer nominations will be posted on the SC HOSA- Health Science Educators Page in 
August. Council members must be active members of SC ACTE- HSE Division. The link to join 
ACTE is here: https://www.schosa.org/sc-hse-member-benefits/. 
Without our council members, this conference would not be possible, and we appreciate your 
membership support. Please consider joining SC ACTE and running for an office. 
 

In addition to Officer nominations, we are looking to highlight the wonderful educators, 
administrators, and business leaders who support our students across the state. We will 
recognize them at the Conference based on your nominations. Please go to the SC Health 
Science Educators page to find more information about making Awards Nominations. Teacher 
nominees must be SC ACTE members.  
 

Make sure to bookmark the Health Science educators page and check it regularly for updates. I 
look forward to seeing all of you at our SC Health Science Educators Conference in Myrtle Beach 
in November. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 

 
 

 

Lucia Watson, MSEd, CAS, NBCT, RDH, CPhT, CPTEd 
SC HSE President 
PTEC Leadership Council 
Health Science Educator 
HOSA Advisor 
Socastee High School 

South Carolina Health Science Educators Association 

PO Box 866 

Lexington, SC 29071 

e: schse@outlook.com 

w: https://www.schosa.org/health-science/ 
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